
 
 

 

428 J Street, Suite 400 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Tel: 415-506-0234  accjc.org 

Mac Powell, President 
Kathleen F. Burke, Chair 

 
April 14, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Kim Lopez 
President 
Cañada College 
4200 Farm Hill Blvd. 
Redwood City, CA 94061 
 
 
Dear President Lopez: 
 
The Committee on Substantive Change of the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior 
Colleges met April 14, 2025, to review the Substantive Change Application from Cañada College to offer:  
 

• New Location:  
Menlo Park Site 
1200 O'Brien Dr, Menlo Park, CA 94025 

• New Program: Business Information Worker (Certificate of Achievement, Certificate of 
Specialization) 

 
The Committee acted to approve the substantive change. 
 
ACCJC requires institutions approved for baccalaureate degrees to provide evidence of approval from 
the appropriate governmental agency, if applicable. If not yet provided, please submit this 
documentation as soon as it is available.  
 
On behalf of the Commission, I wish to express appreciation for the work that the College undertook to 
prepare this Application for Substantive Change.  The Commission encourages the College’s continued 
work to ensure educational quality and to support student success. 
 
If you should have any questions concerning this letter or the Commission action, please don’t hesitate 
to contact me. We will be glad to help you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Bontenbal, Ed.D.  
Vice President 
 
Cc:   Dr. Karen Engel, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
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